
KMS Music Booster 6/5/19 Meeting Recap 
Here is a recap of the most recent meeting: 
 
Aloha Concert 

 $1500 in donation collected over the two nights. 
 Suggestion to have parents sign out by the front tables instead of in the back. 

This should help with the flow of traffic 
 Due to Kaimuki High renovation, may hold KMS concert at Kaimuki Middle or 

Roosevelt 
 Kalani student volunteer was robbed of belongings after event.  Our KMS 

security guard, Nell, was able to recover items from Kaimuki students and 
return to Kalani student.  Please stay vigilant and we may look to hire have one 
more security guard. 

Chorus Festival 

 Held at Pearl City Cultural Center and this is our 2nd year attending 
 There was enough time for a sound check and our students placed first among 

Dole, Kalakaua, and Waipahu Middle school! 

Banquet 

 Suggestions include: 3 tables for registration, pre-label name tags, bigger labels 
for door prizes and larger index cards for redemption, have games stay open 
until 7:30, earplugs for adults 

 Will not have slime, balls, and helium balloons in the future 
 Follow up with GreenScreenHawaii for pictures in electronic format 
 Possibly have parents line up toward the front of the stage so parents can easily 

find their child and the sign out for their child. 
 Ask Nell to help out with security 
 Next year's banquet will be held on May 17, 2020 
 Request for stanchions to help with traffic flow to and from the food area to the 

banquet room 

City and Country Proclamation 

 students were excited to receive proclamation 
 July 3rd at 8:30.. there will be another honorary presentation with the City 

Council members 

Other Updates 

 Summer School: 67 woodwinds, 60 brass, 45 beginning brass, 20 beginning 
strings, 15 advanced strings 



 Aloha Concert Video should be ready to be shared with other KMS parents soon 
 There are about 3-4 spots left for students and we still need 3-4 chaperones 
 MFA CDs still have not arrived.  Will distribute when the come in, it could be as 

late as the start of the next school year. 

Thank you all for a great year!  Enjoy your summer.  The next KMS music booster 
meeting will be held on Wed. Aug 7. 
 


